
Address all correspondence to:
The Municipal Manager
Kopanong Local Municipality
Private Bag X23
TROMPSBURG
9913
E-Mail: judamc2012@gmail.com

OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL MANAGER

08 May 2024

To: Officer of the Speaker
All Employees
All Directors
All Managers
Creditors

DELAY OF PAYMENT OF SALARIES FOR APRIL ANDMAY 2024

Dear Sir,

I hope this letter finds you well. I regret to inform you that due to unforeseen circumstances and
financial constraints that the municipality is facing currently, Salaries for April and May 2024 will
be paid on the 8th of July after the municipality received its equitable share.

The municipality is still facing challenges with its FNB account that is still attached with funds
intended for the operations of the municipality.

The municipality is currently working on resolving the situation and assure all employees,
Councilors and creditors that any developments, communication will be done accordingly

We apologies for the inconvenience that these may have caused

Yours Sincerely

__________________
JC Mokoena
Acting Chief Financial Officer


